
 

 Monthly Report to the Governing Board 
Dr. Romero Jalomo, Vice President 

Division of Student Affairs 
Month of March 

 
Vice President of Student Affairs 

Romero Jalomo, Ph.D. 

 Participated in CSEA negotiations regarding COVID-related matters on 

March 2, 2022. 

 Attended the Bright Futures Steering Partners meeting on March 11, 2022. 

 Chaired the Salinas Valley Promise PA1 hiring committee during the 

month. 

 Attended the SUCCESS National Convening at Swarthmore College, 

Philadelphia, March 25-28, 2022.  

 Presented at the Bright Futures Core Conveners Quarterly Meeting on 

March 29, 2022. 

 
Enrollment Services 

Maria Ceja, Ed. D., Dean 

● The Veteran Services Center held an open house on March 9, 2022 to 

raise awareness of services offered to our veteran’s students. Thank you 

to everyone who attended. 

COVID-19 

● We continue to support students via virtual front desk, in person, email, 



 

● Reviewed relocation plans for College Pathways Team to move in order to 



 

total of 597 students. 
 

COVID-19 
● The Financial Aid Office has paid year to date CARES Act awards: 

$4,177,500 to 3,422 students. 
● The Financial Aid Office continues to provide Zoom desk services to 

students 
 



 

Western Association of Opportunity Personnel (WESTOP) Conference. 
 
Upward Bound 
Cesar Velazquez, Director  

● Staff is conducting recruitment presentations at Rancho San Juan High 
School for TRIO Talent Search and Upward Bound 

● Staff is working with high school partners to schedule Financial Aid 
presentations before the new April 1, 2022 deadline. 

● TRIO Upward Bound PA1, Hector Silva attended the Western Association 
of Opportunity Personnel (WESTOP) Conference. 

 


